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 Letter No: 103/2024 

 
8th January 2024 
 
Dear Families, 

 

Baps Shri Swaminarayan Mandir Trip 

Year 10 Extended Learning Day - Thursday 18th January 2024 

 

Extended Learning Days (ELDs) provide a great opportunity for us to work with students 

as they prepare for their GCSE and vocational qualifications throughout the year. As a 

part of our ELD Programme for Year 10, we will be visiting Baps Shri Swaminarayan 

Mandir (a Hindu Temple) in Neasden on Thursday 18th January.  

 

The start and end time of the school day will not differ to any other day. We will have a 

brief introduction to the temple during session 1, and then will be travelling to and from 

the Mandir by coach.   

 

It is expected that all students arrive at school in their Sandringham School Uniform 

but should also bring a meat-free packed lunch with them. This is because the Mandir 

is meat-free venue and, depending on the weather, we may be eating our lunch inside 

the venue. There is also a gift shop at the Mandir so if students would like to purchase 

something they will need to bring money with them.  

 

The cost of all ELD activities are covered through parental voluntary contributions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Oliver Lacey 

Director of Learning: PRE 

Acting Director of Learning: Personal Development 

Head of Fawcett House 
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